
 

Kindergarten 2022  

 
 

Current COVID restrictions are at level 3+ for schools on the Central Coast. When 

restrictions are eased and schools move to level 3, transition programs will be 

reviewed. Therefore, schools are unable to proceed with a face-to-face Headstart 

program, at this time. 

 

In the interim, and whilst we await further instructions, please visit the school’s website to complete your 

child’s enrolment as soon as possible. It is imperative you provide all necessary documentation to support 

the enrolment application. 

Please refer to the school’s website for the Parent information component of Headstart which has been 

developed to support the face-to-face sessions. Additionally, please take the virtual tour of our school with 

your children.  There is a Frequently asked Questions (FAQ’s) section on the website, however, if you 

require further information, please contact the school office. 

Continue to check the school’s website and Facebook page for any further updates or information. 

We are looking forward to welcoming your child into our beautiful school. 

Proposed 

HEADSTART Dates 

Wednesday 17th November 2022 

Wednesday 24th November 2022 

Wednesday 1st December 2022 

Time: 9.15 – 10.45 

Pueblo Street, Copacabana NSW 2251 

Ph: 0243821766 

E: copacabana-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

W: Copacabana-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
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